
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS30919 / S1303

This legislation will increase the threshold for publishing personal service contracts of the State of Idaho under
section 59-514 Idaho Code and local governments under a newly proposed section under section 67-2810. The
threshold would be increased from $10,000 to $50,000 in a fiscal year. The current threshold has been in place
for over 40 years and has not been increased to account for inflation.

FISCAL NOTE
The state and local governments will all see a very small, positive fiscal impact from this policy change.

Contact:
Kelley Packer, Executive Director, Association of Idaho Cities
(208) 332-1000
Representative Richard W. Cheatum
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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